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“Animavision – Social inclusion of young people with fewer opportunities through making animated films” is the
continuation of the project “Vision – video school online“!

The project team from 2014-2015 reunited and devoted several new chapters to creating stop motion
animations and working with young people.

In the new project period – from August 2021 to May 2022 – we have continuously added new content, which we
have tested and improved in our work with children and young people!

All content is now available online for free in four languages! You are welcome to read and use it!

 

https://vision-videoschool.eu/?page_id=6203

